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Bönen, September 16th 2014 
 
 
 
 
 

Your request of September 11th, 2014 
 
 
Dear Ms Aba, 
 
Many thanks for your request. We would like to follow your invitation to respond to the 
press release by the ECCHR regarding the factory fire in Pakistan in September 2012.  
 
Even two years after the tragic fire in a factory in Karachi/Pakistan the support of the 
victims and their families is still very important to us. 
 
According to our partner PILER, the pay offs of the by KiK provided funds are already 
completed.  It was and still is our wish to find out where still needs exist and where KiK 
might step in supportively.  Therefor we need transparency concerning the amount of 
the so far provided funds of all persons concerned - including the financial support of 
the government.  
We did already outline these demands to our partner organizations during a meeting in 
July 2014. We appreciate that, according to media reports from Express Tribune with 
the International New York Times from September 3rd 2014, PILER with help of the 
High Court, has already contacted relevant government agencies for the discovery of 
the payments already made.  
 
We hope that in this way the required level of transparency is generated, in order to 
continue all conversations constructively. For this purpose we suggested a follow-up 
meeting in September 2014 to PILER.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Corporate Communications 
KiK Textilien und Non-Food GmbH 

 
 
 
 


